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Alexander Gunyon

From: Amy Ellen Bills 
Sent: 15 May 2024 20:06
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands farm Whitstable -objection

Categories: Purple category

--Email From External Account-- 

Hello,  
I am writing this email to object to the building of 1400 houses on Brooklands farm, Whitstable. 
The area has already undergone significant damage, and would increase the risk of flooding in the area. In addition 
to this, Whitstable is struggling with amenities already. The building of  1400 more homes would add more strain to 
the area as it is already heavily impacted by leaking sewage which this development would not help.  
 
Kind regards,  
Amy Bills  
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